
 

 

 
29th January 2024 

 
 

Dear Families of Pupils at Riverside West Wickham, 
 
I write to inform you that Central Government designates our school premises at Riverside West 
Wickham as the official polling station for the local area. 
 
The London Borough of Bromley has informed us that our site will be used for the Greater London 
Authority Elections on 2nd May 2024.  
 
Please make a date in your diary to note that Riverside West Wickham will be closed for pupils on this 
day to facilitate the elections. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Steve Solomons 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
  
 


